Subject: ACTION REQUIRED - Moodle 4.1 Beta Testing coming Monday, March 11
Date: Thursday, March 7, 2024 8:38:00 AM

Hello,

We are excited to announce that starting in Summer 2024, we will be upgrading Moodle to
version 4.1 which will introduce an enhanced interface along with new features. In preparation
for this transition, we are inviting a select group of faculty and staff members to participate in
our beta testing initiative, hosted by the Teaching & Learning Commons. Your insights will be
invaluable in ensuring a seamless upgrade experience for all users.

Please mark your calendar: the beta testing invitations will be dispatched on Monday, March
11. The testing is designed to be concise, requiring no more than 20 minutes of your time. You
will also have the opportunity to share your thoughts and feedback on the new version. If you
do not receive the beta test and would like to participate, please reach out to T&L Commons at
tlcommons@kpu.ca and we will provide you with a test link.

We kindly ask that you complete your testing by end of March. Thank you in advance for
your valuable contribution to this important phase of our Moodle upgrade.

Regards,

Teaching & Learning Commons
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